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Oregon has it been a leader in mail and voting for success and provides access and 

high voter turnout with the current mail-in voting process.  

As a person with a disability, it makes my ability to vote much simpler than requesting 

a mail in balance since the process is not simple. All oregonians benefit from mail 

and voting and it ensures privacy, eliminates for the fraud of all kinds.  

I strongly oppose any changes to our current voting by mail. Thank you, Tim Shearer 


